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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission would like to inform the investing 

public that, since the onset of the events which led to the decision at the Eurogroup 

meeting of 25
th

 March, it continuously monitors the developments and makes 

recommendations to the authorities responsible for taking decisions, whenever it deems 

appropriate. The recommendations made are in line with the mandate of the Cyprus 

Securities and Exchange Commission regarding the protection of investors and the proper 

functioning of the market. 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission fully shares the public concern and 

recommends remaining calm and not acting hastily. 

 

Nicosia, 28 March 2013 

 


